
YOUR HELP AND COOPERATION REQUESTED

Effective January 2015, Suzanne Bruce and Associates will transition from paper to Electronic 
Medical Records (EMR) at our St. James Place office.

YOUR HELP. We need you to update your demographic and medical information on our online 
patient portal in advance of your viasit. You will receive specific instructions and a security 
code for the Portal when you make your next appointment. If we have your email address, 
you will also receive an email with your security code and link to the Portal site. The Portal is 
also accessible at www.sba-skincare.com. 

YOUR SECURITY. Your medical records are private. Our security software ensures that your 
records are safe.

YOUR PATIENCE. We ask for your understanding over the next few months as we convert to EMR.

YOUR COOPERATION. Utilizing our Portal prior to your appointment will help make sure you 
are seen on schedule.
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